
 

 
 
Dear parents / guardians, 
 
Our children have worked so hard on their homework projects this term that we 
would like to celebrate their achievements and the stunning work they have 
produced.  They have shown amazing creativity, imagination and perseverance in 
order to create projects that have really amazed us.  We want to share this with you! 
 
To this end, on Wednesday 7th November we will hold a whole school celebration 
day, where we will create a "museum" to showcase all of their fantastic work.  
 
The children will all have the chance to visit the museum throughout the day and we 
would like to invite parents to join us from 2.30pm.  When you arrive, we will send a 
messenger to pick up your child and they will meet you the KS2 hall.  You will then 
be able to explore the museums together, before they return back to class for the 
end of the day. 
 
Please complete the attached slip and return to us by Friday 2nd November if you will 
be able to attend. 
 
Many thanks 
 
 
 
Caroline Colledge 
 

 

 

 

Name of child:____________________________  Class:______________________________ 

I will be attending the “Museum” event on Wednesday 7th November at 2.30pm. 

Name/s of person/people attending:______________________________________________ 


